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A meeting of the Executive Committee of the Missouri Chapter-AFS
met on Wednesday, September 18th. In attendance were President

James Whitley, President-Elect Bill Dieffenbach and Secretary Kris
Strodthoff.

The Fisheries program for the annual AFS Chapter meeting was
discussed. Most speakers are lined up but there are still same
openings in the "general topics" session. A "call for papers" will

be in the upcoming newsletter.

The results of the bylaw amendment vote was confirmed by the
committee and made retroactive to September 2, 1985 which is one
week prior to the AFS annual meeting held in Sun Valley, Idaho.
Dieffenbach is now the acting President and Whitley the
Past-President. All new officers will be elected in February at
the Chapter's annual meeting. Dieffenbach, Strodthoff and Treasurer
Larry Martien will serve until September 1986 when the newly elected
officers will officially take over.
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